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COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.
26th March, 1929.

Dear Sir,
I heve to acquaint you that I am in receipt of a

letter from the Society's Surveyors at Sunderlsnd requesting
to be furnished with the Glasgow Report on a Cochrane Boiler
for the steamer "SIR WALTER SCOTT". The Surveyors state that
the marks on the boiler sre as fdilow, vizi-

No. 18229 200 Ibs. W.P, 100 Ibs., J.D.M. 20.3.29.

The report in question does not sppesr to have
reached this Office, and in the circumstances I shall be
glsd if you will arrenge for s copy to be forwarded to the
Sunderlan: Surveyorsg for their informstion.

' T am, Desr Siréﬁ
Yours féithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW,




